
 

 

 

 

Medford Elementary School 

 

 

The letter S – Successful– was introduced at our April/March Celebration.  Kindergarten students 

led the way with a video and song.   

 

The MCA kick-off was held following the celebration for students in grades 3-6.  There were 

several skits by staff, songs and encouraging messages to help prepare our students. 

 Special thanks to Malt O Meal for donating over 275 cereal boxes/bowls 

The annual “Pizza Pete” fundraiser for Medford Elementary began March 27
th

.  Proceeds will go 

towards playground improvements. 

 

Family Math Night was held on April 13
th

.  There was a nice turnout and an overall wonderful 

opportunity for families. 

 Special thanks to all staff especially Mrs. Schmidt who continues to organize this event. 

Grandparents Day for kindergarten and first grade was held on Friday, April 17
th

.  This event is 

always well attended!  Students spent time with their grandparents and were entertained by the 

RAD Zoo. 

 Special thanks to Mrs. Christiansen for organizing this event. 

MCA testing began on April 9
th

 and will run until the second week of May.  This includes math 

and reading for grades 3-6 and science for grade 5. 

 

Newsletter (attached) 
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Medford Community Education 

 

Summer/Fall Booklet will go to press the week of April 20
th

.  We are in discussion with the city 

to also bring back a spring sign-up event.  This would combine community education and city 

swimming lessons in terms of a common time and place to sign up. 

 


